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101 Martin Street 
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Dear Chair Pendergraft and Directors: 
 
I would like to thank you for meeting with me during this year’s Union of British Columbia 
Municipalities (UBCM) Annual Convention. I am pleased that our governments had the 
chance to connect in person. 
 
During our meeting, we discussed equity in farm treatment, Agriculture Land Commission 
(ALC) regulations and Agriculture Land Reserve zoning. We also discussed the application 
made with respect to the composting facility. The ALC has committed to arranging a 
meeting with the Regional District to discuss these matters in further detail.  
 
Thank you again for meeting with me. I look forward to working with you in the future. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Honourable Pam Alexis       
Minister       
 
cc: Kim Grout, CEO, Agricultural Land Commission 

  


